
 

 
 
 
 
2 May 2025 
 
 
Dear PCS Families 
 
 
Try a Bike Day - Mobility and Inclusive Cycling at The Big Park (for any parents and carers in 
the community)  
After the success of previous Try a Bike days, in the Big Park, SCDA are putting on another day on 
Wednesday 30 April between 12pm and 3pm. There will be a range of adapted bikes and electric 
bikes available for anyone to come and try in The Big Park, Peacehaven. There will be new bikes to 
try this time, including a very cool Electric Mountain Trike and some lovely step-through e-bikes that 
are a dream to ride.  
 
SCDA especially welcomes anyone who identifies as having a disability to try out cycling in this safe, 
traffic free space. Staff will be on hand to assist and talk you through the various bikes and how to use 
them.  
 
This is an inclusive event and anyone is welcome to attend. Please get in touch if you have any 
access requirements or if there is anything we can do to support you in attending this session.  
 
To book a space, it is FREE but please register your attendance by directly emailing 
jamie.lloyd@sussexcommunity.org.uk  
 
For any enquiries please contact Jamie.lloyd@sussexcommunity.org.uk 
 
Exact location is here: https://maps.app.goo.gl/tR22rmdCJBCmV7jc6 
 
 
Summer Reading Challenge Volunteers - Message from ESCC 
Please see the attached posters promoting a volunteering opportunity for students at our local library 
over the summer holidays. 
 
It is a great opportunity for students to gain customer service skills as they experience working in an 
interesting, lively environment, interacting with the general public – both children and adults. 
 
ESCC received very positive feedback from students that volunteered last year – including an 
increase in confidence and a renewed love of books and reading!  
 
The minimum age for the role is 13 years. 
 
 
PE, Warm Weather - Message from Mr Dumbrell, Teacher of PE/SSCo 
With the increase in temperature, we would like to remind parents/carers that students will continue to 
participate in practical PE lessons. To ensure their comfort and safety, students may bring water 
bottles with them to drink during lessons. Students are also welcome to wear a suitable cap to protect 
themselves from the sun. 
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Upcoming Key Dates 
 
●​ Monday 5 May -  Bank Holiday 
●​ Tuesday 6 May - Trip to The Joff construction site (selected students) 
●​ Wednesday 7 May - Trip to Brighton and Sussex Universities (selected students) 
●​ Thursday 8 May - VE Day 

 
 

 


